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12th August 2002 

Dear Chief Constable Kernaghan, 

I last wrote to you on 7th May 2002, when I made a 
..fo.rma.l complaint concerning the way that Superintendent i~i0-d-i~i~ii 
iCodeAihandled my complaint concerning my mothers care while she 
was in the Gosport War Memorial Hospital. 

[ ....... ....... ’ ................. On 12th June 2002 I met with ~ and lCodeAi 
i 

LCodeA,, who took a statement from me. 

It is now over a month since the CHI Report was 
published, and proved that the complaints that I and others were 
making were correct. 

E~i~i~i~-_0_.~9~i~i~i~i~ii phoned me in July and informed me that a 
police meeting was to take place, a few days after which I would 
receive a letter. That was over three weaken ago and to date I 
have still not received it. 

I have had phone calls from the press, and they 
appear to be better informed than I am. 

I have also been told that CodeA    i a support 
worker for the DCC, states that all the reports have been 
forwarded to the CPS and that the DCC are awaiting their advice. 
How is it that a support worker has this information to quote 
over the phone, while I am waiting for the information by post? 

It is nearly a year since my mother died, and it has 
been very stressful, with all the different channels that I have 
had to go through. 

I am looking for justice for my mother, peace of mind 
for me, and a better standard of care for future patients in the 
War Memorial Hospital. 

I look forward to your reply, 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs Marjorie Bulbeck 


